
 

 

  

 

 

Monday, 20 August 2018 

Dear Grower, 

  

Loading at Inkerman Mill has been reduced to about 1100 tonnes 

today due to overnight issues with an injection water pump. 

 Crews worked through the night to replace the motor on 

the failed pump. 

 We will shut down the boilers around midnight for a 

planned 18-hour stop to resolve issues with No. 1 boiler, 

run a caustic clean, change a bagasse conveyor belt and 

conduct other maintenance 

 Tomorrow's loading will be reduced to around 7000 

tonnes. 

Best regards  

   

PETER LUKE 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  
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